September 15, 1971

The Very Reverend RBishop
Papken Varjabedian

St. Mary's Armenian Church
4125 Fessended Street, N. V.
Washington, D. C. 20016

Your Grace:

We have enclosed a supply of brochures listing the

materials available in our Diocesan bookstore. If you adopt
the plan involving gifts from the Diocese for every $100
donation to the Stewardship plan, donors can select from
these lists ($20 worth of gifts for $100 donations, and

$10 worth of gifts for $50 donations).

Should you decide to employ some other system as was discussedl,
you may ignore these or just make them available to
interested persons.

If there is anything I can do, pleasc let me know and I
will gladly help.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Ixecutive Director

(enclosures)



